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Planning Board 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Thursday, January 23, 2020 

7:15 PM 

Board of Selectmen Meeting Room 

Town Hall, 101 Main St, Ashland, MA 01721 

TOWN OF ASHLAND 

In accordance with the provisions of the Ashland Scenic Road Bylaw, the Ashland Planning Board will 
hold a public hearing on Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 7:15 p.m. in Ashland Town Hall, 101 Main Street, 
Ashland, MA on the petition of the Town of Ashland for approval of a Scenic Roads Opening Application 
in accordance with Chapter 40, Section 15C of the Massachusetts General Laws and Chapter 249, 
Section 20 of the Town of Ashland Code. 

The Town of Ashland is applying for a new proposed road opening / curb cut along Chestnut Street in 
the vicinity of the existing structure identified as 433 Chestnut Street. The project will grant ingress and 
egress for the adjacent parcel. All existing stones from the removed section of wall are proposed to be 
reused to create a flared entrance on both sides of the driveway. 

Parties wishing to be heard on this matter should submit comments to the Planning Board ahead  of 
time and/or appear at the time and place indicated above. 

Materials may be viewed at Town Hall during normal business hours. 

For more information or to submit comments, please contact Peter Matchak at (508) 532-0100 X 7927 
or at pmatchak@ashlandmass.com. 

Preston Crow, Chairman 

Ashland Planning Board 

 


